
World Food India 2024 to Highlight Innovations in Global Food Processing from 19-22 September 

 

Preparations are in full swing for the upcoming World Food India Festival, set to take place from 19th 

to 22nd September 2024, at Bharat Mandapam, Pragati Maidan, New Delhi. This significant event will 

feature a convergence of food processing industries from India and around the globe, showcasing the 

latest in technology and advancements within the sector. 

The event aims to double farmer incomes, generate state revenues, and create new job opportunities, 

all while promoting Indian food products on an international scale.  

Union Minister of Food Processing Industries Chirag Paswan emphasized the sector's vast potential to 

drive economic growth and job creation. Paswan highlighted the importance of this event as a key 

platform for uniting various stakeholders and industry leaders involved in food processing. He also 

noted that his ministry’s initiatives are fostering self-employment, particularly in rural areas, and are 

dedicated to advancing Indian food products globally. 

With the aim to introduce the world to rich Indian food culture and promote investments in the 

diverse food processing sector of the country, Ministry of Food Processing Industries introduced the 

1st edition of World Food India in 2017, followed by the 2nd edition in 2023 and 3rd this year in 

September. 

 

 


